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9 February 2023

Band Information and Fees
Dear parents/carers,

Our 2023 band program will commence in Week 4 of Term 1 (week beginning Monday 13 February 2023).

Band rehearsal and tutorial times:

● Performing band rehearsals - Monday mornings from 8:20am - 9:20am. The first rehearsal will be on

Monday 13 February 2023.

● Training band rehearsals - Wednesday mornings from 8:20am - 9:20am. The first rehearsal will be

on Wednesday 15 February 2023.

● Small group tutorials - half hour sessions on Wednesday afternoons between 3:40pm and 5:10pm.

Tutorials will commence on Wednesday 15 February 2023. Please see the attached timetable for

individual times.

Drop off and pick up arrangements for band tutorials:

● Students may remain at school in the school library while waiting for tutorials to start where they

will be supervised by a member of staff on a rotating roster. They will be required to bring a quiet

activity (eg homework, a book, card game etc) to the library while they wait.

● If you are unable to pick your child up at the conclusion of their tutorial, students should return to

the library to await pick up. Parents may call the following mobile number if needing to contact the

supervising teacher - 0448 526 747.

● For safety reasons, there are to be no students in the basement or the playground after school

hours.

● Parents/carers may park on school grounds in the car park only after 4:30pm.

● Students are not permitted in the staff car park or to leave the school grounds without parental

accompaniment.
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Please add the Band 2023 group to your selected groups on Skoolbag to ensure you remain up to date with

band notifications.

Band Administration Fee:

BandTime fees are collected by Engadine Music and are payable directly to them via a Standing Order

Authority (SOA).

There is also a one-off annual band administration fee payable to the school of $100 (or $25 per term) to

cover the purchase of music, the repair and replacement of band assets such as music stands and

supervision of students whilst on school grounds. Your prompt payment of this fee would be appreciated.

Band shirts:

Band shirts will be ordered later this term for new band members. The cost will be approximately $35.

Further information will be distributed at a later date.

Maddie Winton Sue Roach

Band Coordinator Principal


